SAMPLE


Newsletter to staff (5 to 49 employees) 

[Your company logo]

Have a say in your company’s super

Your superannuation is one of the most important investments you’ll ever have – for most people it’s likely to be a major source of retirement income. Many of us sometimes feel we don’t have much control over our super, but there is a way you can get involved – request the Trustee, Colonial First State, to take steps to establish a policy committee.
What does a policy committee do?

The policy committee is a way for issues, queries, problems and complaints to be heard by the right parties. It’s a way you can let the Trustee of our super plan, and your employer, know what you need. The goal of the policy committee is to make sure the interests of both investors and your employer are taken into account when decisions are made that may affect your superannuation.
The policy committee gives all investors in the super plan the opportunity to be informed and appropriately represented. After all, it’s your money!

Would you like a policy committee to be formed?
The first step in establishing a policy committee is to make a written request to Colonial First State on behalf of at least five investors in our employer super plan.  The request must be sent to:

(Insert relationship manager details) 

Reply Paid 534

Colonial First State 

GPO Box 27

Sydney NSW 1007 

What else should you know?
If a policy committee is requested, investors will have a chance to nominate representatives for the committee.  There will be a minimum of [number] investor representative positions available.  Representatives usually service for two years, although they may resign before that if they need to.
You don’t need any formal qualifications and there’s no legal liability associated with being a policy committee representative (as long as you act in accordance with the law). All you need is an interest in your super and be prepared to commit a few hours a year to assist the committee.  

If a policy committee is to be established we’ll send you a further newsletter with details and next steps.
